Dear Archbishop Hartmayer,

I hereby attest that our parish/school has taken all necessary steps to ensure that our parish is a safe environment for children and vulnerable individuals from July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024.

The following children's programming has been presented to all children in grades K-12 during the 2023-2024 school year, unless their parents opted them out of the program. If a parent opted their child out of the program, we have the opt-out form on file.

VIRTUS Children's Program: Teaching Sa	afety – Empowering God's Children	
	<u> </u>	
Lesson Number(s), Lesson Name(s)		
All employees and all volunteers who wor	k with children and/or vulnerable individual	s are Saf
Environment Compliant. This means the screening on file and their VIRTUS training	ey all have a current cleared Sterling backgrong is up to date.	und
The following individual is responsible for	r ensuring all employees and volunteers are S	Safe
Environment Compliant:		
Name and Position		
Additionally, our records have been updain VIRTUS.	ated to reflect only current employees and vol	unteers
The following individual is responsible for	r maintaining the Safe Environment records:	
Name and Position		
Name of Parish/School	City of Parish/School	
Name of Pastor Name of Principal if Regional School	Signature of Pastor Signature of Principal if Regional School	Date
name of Frincipal if Regional School	ыўнанне ој Еттеграгу Кедюнаі Беноог	

By June 30, 2024 please scan and email to <a href="https://ocepy.google.com">ocepy.google.com</a> or return signed original to the address below with attention to:

Jenni Weldin, Director of Safe Environment.